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Gateway assists continuing 
students through Registration Days 

 
Gateway Technical College will hold its Continuing Student Registration 

Days event at each of its main campuses, an effort to help continuing students 

navigate the college registration process by having student and financial aid 

specialists – as well as academic advisers – on hand to answer questions and 

offer guidance. 

One-on-one assistance will be offered to students who have already taken 

courses at Gateway and are seeking to continue their education. College staff 

members will help students: 

• Decide which classes they need 

• Search and register for classes 

• Obtain the answers to any registration and financial aid questions 

Registration Days will be held 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at: 

Racine Campus: July 23, Racine Building, Superior Room 

Kenosha Campus: July 24, Student Commons 

Elkhorn Campus: July 25, North Building, Room N209 

Those who are unable to attend, but would still like assistance with 

registration, can e-mail continuingstudenthelp@gtc.edu. 



Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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